
In cooperation with 
Volvo and Sommer 
Car Museum near 
Copenhagen we 
invite you to a very 
special event befo-
re the start.

Contact person 
from DASU (Dansk 
Automobil Sports 
Union) is 
Bent Mikkelsen 
(bent@bmikkelsen.dk).

Welcome to Wonderful Copenhagen 
to the start of the 20th 
Rallye Monte Carlo Historique
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